
From: Helen Holtti
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Vote on ordinance 21-4
Date: Saturday, February 27, 2021 2:10:22 PM

Please do NOT change ordinance 21-4
OR make an exception for student housing at a limit of 4.
  For the following reasons:
  1) covid is here.

  2) 4 is enough. (12 students in a double bungalow is insane)
  3) everyone has a car. NO room for more cars.!
 4)fire safety
 5)already built 812 new units for students
   ( dormitory, Marshall & Moore, Finn)
  Sincerely
 Helen Holtti
Sent from my iPhone
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